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Capitol Hill Management Services (CHMS) Welcomes Jeff Walsh as Director of 

Conference and Meeting Planning 

Capitol Hill Management Services (CHMS) is excited to announce Jeff Walsh as our new 

Director of Conference and Meeting Planning. Jeff brings over 20 years of experience in 

managing complex corporate and association events. With a diverse client base 

spanning business, entertainment, politics, and sports, Jeff has a proven track record of 

delivering high-impact events. His expertise includes site selection, contract negotiation, 

budget management, and overseeing all aspects of meeting planning and production. Before joining 

CMHS, Jeff held a key role at a leading financial services association, where he honed his skills in managing 

large-scale events. 

With a proven track record of coordinating dynamic conferences and meetings that inspire collaboration 

and innovation, Jeff’s leadership will enhance our ability to deliver exceptional event experiences for our 

clients and their members. 

“We are thrilled to have Jeff join the CHMS team,” said John Graziano, Jr. President of CHMS. “His expertise 

in event planning, combined with his dedication to meeting the unique needs of our clients, aligns 

perfectly with our commitment to providing the highest level and quality of service in the industry.” 

As Director of Conference and Meeting Planning, Jeff will oversee the development and execution of client 

conferences, meetings, and events, ensuring they are impactful, engaging, and seamlessly organized. 

Please join us in welcoming Jeff Walsh to the CHMS team! 

  


